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December 2020 
Dear Parents 

 
New School Milk Scheme 

 

In the New Year we will be moving to an online milk ordering scheme using Cool Milk as our 
milk provider. 
 

Mid-morning milk is nutritious and provides your child with essential nutrients, as well as 
bridging the gap between breakfast and lunch to help children stay focused.  It is provided 
at a reduced price as a result of the European Community subsidy. 
 

Children who qualify for pupil premium will also qualify for free school milk, as will children 
who are under 5 years old.  
 

What you need to do: 
 

If your child is currently under 5  
 

 Email the school office on admin@ourladys.herts.sch.uk to advise if you wish your 
child to receive milk in the new term. 

 When your child turns 5, in order to continue receiving milk, you will need to register 
and make payment with Cool Milk at least 10 days before your child turns 5. 
 

If your child is aged 5 or over 

 Visit www.coolmilk.com and select the ‘Register your child for milk here’ option on 
the main home page and make pre-payment via your online account either half 
termly, termly, for the academic year or for a selected time. 
 

If your child is entitled to free school meals 

 Email the school office on admin@ourladys.herts.sch.uk if you wish your child to 
receive milk.  There is no need to register with Cool Milk. 
 

If you have any questions regarding school milk please visit www.coolmilk.com  or contact 
Cool Milk directly on 0800 321 3248. More information on milk is also available from the 
school office.  
 

Kind regards, 
School Office 
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